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Our value for Collective Worship is  Perseverance 
 

Newbold and Tredington C of E Primary School News Letter 

Another busy two weeks have passed and 
we have taken part in an archery 
competition, had sports day, participated in 
South Warwickshire athletics, a rounders 
tournament, Science link day, new intake 
meeting and a Father’s Day BBQ.


I had an e-mail today letting me know that 
5 of our children have been selected to 
represent Shipston area in South 
Warwickshire Athletics competition on 6th 
July. Congratulations to Henry, Jake, 
Hannah, Iulia and Zander. This is a fantastic 
achievement.


Year 6 will be out visiting their new schools 
next week. Be brave and really enjoy the 
experience.



Have a relaxing weekend


Mrs Welsby

Dinner Money 
Dinner money payment for this next month 

is: 
1st June to 30th June - 22 days = £46.20 

We prefer payment in advance but if you 
wish to pay weekly please send £10.50 

every Monday in order save on 
administrative time in the office. 

Thank you 

PTFA News 
The PTFA have met with the children to 
start to discuss to the “Danceathon”, so 
look out for more details about that event 
soon.



Unfortunately we have 
had a lack of interest for 
both Onside Coaching 
after school on Thursday 
and Multi-Sports on 
Tuesday. We have had to 
cancel Onside but we still 
have spaces for the 
Multi-Sports club on 
Tuesday - which is free! 
“We will Rock You” club 
has now finished after 
school on a Thursday, but 
thy will be performing at 
the Picnic on the Field on 
Thursday 16th July.

The children at Tredington will be working 
on an “Enterprise Project” net week, related 
to their topic of chocolate. They would like 
you to come into school to look at their 
work on Friday 26th July at 2.45pm. Whole 
school achievement assembly will be at 
3.00pm as usual.

http://www.newboldtredington.warwickshire.sch.uk


Governor Week
The Governors come into school during the year to take part in the lessons and look at how the 
school runs.
This term their focus was maths and they took part in lots of different lessons and talked to the 
children about their lessons.

How can you tell you are getting better at maths?
The questions are getting longer and harder, I can do them quicker.
Governor week is a great way to see the school at work. We currently have a position for a parent on 
the Governing board so please look out for an application for in the next few weeks.

Artificial Grass 
Do you know how to lay 
artificial grass?We have 
purchased some grass to put 
at the back of the kick board 
on the playground at 
Tredington and would like 
some assistance laying it. If 
you could spare an afternoon 
to help lay the grass please 
let Mrs Welsby know. Tea 
and coffee will be provided!!

Meet the teacher morning
 
On Tuesday 7th July the children will have the opportunity to meet their new class teachers.  We are 
pleased to inform you that Mrs Rachel Smith will be teaching Sapphire class next year and has kindly 
agreed to come in that day to work with the children.

Year 1 will need to be dropped off at Tredington on that morning. They will spend the morning with 
Mrs Smith and after lunch go swimming as normal. After swimming they will return to NEWBOLD to 
be picked up at 3.15pm

All the other children will come to school as normal and transfer to their new teacher in the morning.

Mrs Nicholds-Trainor and I will be available to work with the children, as we will be teaching a 
morning group at Tredington in September.

Mermaids and Pirates 

Rehearsal are well underway for our end of term 
production at Tredington 

Could you please supply the following costumes and 
bring them into school as soon as possible. 

Mermaids 
Sea coloured t shirts and white leggings 

Pirates 
Old dark grey school trousers that we can put rips 
in. 

Sea 
White or pale blue leggings and t shirts for girls 
and white or pale blue shorts and t shirts for boys 

Can you help “run up” a couple of mermaid 
costumes? Materials and pattern will be supplied, 
we just need your sewing skills.  



 

Golden Ticket 
Winners 

Awarded for excellent behaviour, 
being kind and thoughtful 

Morgan 

STAR OF THE 

WEEK 
Jadyn
Felix
SIenna
Jack
Vinny
Morgan

	
  A	
  message	
  from	
  the	
  Parish	
  Council	
  
	
  	
  
NOTICE	
  OF	
  VACANCIES	
  	
  
TREDINGTON	
  PARISH	
  COUNCIL	
  

Following	
  the	
  uncontested	
  elecGon	
  on	
  7th	
  May	
  
2015,	
  Tredington	
  Parish	
  Council	
  currently	
  comprises	
  
the	
  following	
  Members:	
  

NEWBOLD	
  WARD:	
  	
  
Mrs	
  Michelle	
  Aston	
  
Mrs	
  Sue	
  Bailey	
  
Mrs	
  Deborah	
  Williams	
  	
  
Mr	
  Steve	
  UniU	
  
(One	
  vacant	
  seat)	
  

TREDINGTON	
  WARD:	
  
Mr	
  Nigel	
  Dunn	
  
Mr	
  John	
  Newbery	
  
(Four	
  vacant	
  seats)	
  

The	
  parish	
  council	
  therefore	
  invites	
  applicaGons	
  for	
  
co-­‐opGon	
  onto	
  the	
  parish	
  council	
  to	
  fill	
  the	
  five	
  
vacancies.	
  	
  

ApplicaGons	
  for	
  co-­‐opGon	
  should	
  be	
  sent	
  to	
  the	
  
Parish	
  Council	
  at	
  the	
  address	
  above	
  (email	
  is	
  
acceptable).	
  Please	
  provide	
  a	
  brief	
  CV	
  with	
  your	
  full	
  
contact	
  details	
  and	
  a	
  covering	
  leUer	
  explaining	
  why	
  
you	
  wish	
  to	
  become	
  a	
  parish	
  councillor	
  and	
  what	
  
skills	
  you	
  will	
  bring	
  to	
  the	
  council.	
  For	
  further	
  
informaGon	
  or	
  an	
  informal	
  chat,	
  please	
  contact	
  the	
  
Clerk	
  or	
  any	
  of	
  the	
  current	
  parish	
  councillors	
  or	
  visit	
  
www.WALC.org.uk.	
  

Maintenance Weekend - 11th & 12th July

Please can you return any outstanding offers 
of help for the Maintenance Weekend so that 
I can see if we have enough people to go 
ahead.

Thursday 16th July 
5pm - 8pm

Bouncy 
Castle

Bring your own 
picnic

Newbold & Tredington C of E Primary 
School and PTFA, invite you to an end of 

Picnic on the field

http://www.WALC.org.uk
http://www.WALC.org.uk


Dates for 2015:
Monday 22nd June Year 6 Shipston High Induction
Tuesday 23rd June Nursery Trip to Butterfly Farm, Stratford. 

Year 6 Shipston High, Campden and Stratford Grammar Induction 
New Intake Stay and Play

Wednesday 24th June Year 6 Campden Induction
Friday 26th June New Intake Stay and Play
Monday 29th June New Intake Stay and Play
Wednesday 1st July Shipston Rugby Club Tournament 10.30 - 2.30pm
Thursday 2nd July New Intake Stay and Play
Wednesday 8th July End of term production
Thursday 9th July End of term production
Friday 10th July Year 5/6 Shipston High - Science and Technology afternoon
Saturday 11th July Maintenance weekend
Monday 13th July Open morning 8.40 - 11.00am
Tuesday 14th July Year 6 Mystery trip
Thursday 16th July Leaver’s Service 2pm St Gregorys 

Picnic on the field 5pm - 8pm
Friday 17th July End of term


